
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:  Mayor and Council 

FROM:  Alex Gale, Officer, Office of Real Estate Services 

DATE:  May 2, 2021 

SUBJECT: May 6, 2021 Agenda, Item #48 Eminent Domain Waterline Relocation 

  Staff Postponement Request 

 
Staff requests a postponement of Item #48 on the May 6, 2021 City Council agenda. The Office 
of Real Estate Services would like to postpone the item until the June 3, 2021 agenda in order 
to bundle it with other items related to the Oak Hill Utility Relocation Project. 
 
If you have any questions about this item, please contact me. 
  
xc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 
      Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager  
       


